
Andrew M. Wilson Quoted in SHRM Art ic le Discussing USCIS'
New Rules for the H-1B and H2 Programs

December 18, 2024 | IN THE NEWS
Andrew M. Wilson, partner and co-leader of Lippes Mathias' immigration practice team, spoke with Roy Maurer of
SHRM about new rules surrounding the H-1B and H2 programs, which will go into effect on January 17, 2025.
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